OKAMA AND TURNPIKE TOLLS 
OKAMA learned that several of our Members and other Emergency Service providers were being charged tolls if they had to use an Oklahoma Turnpike for response or when otherwise on official business.  OKAMA worked to communicate with Oklahoma Turnpike Authority to get relief.
OKAMA contacted the OTA.  We learned that under the funding structure that built and maintains the turnpikes, bonds, the Authority is not allowed to let any one group of users be given discounted or free passage.  But, the Authority was allowed to charge Emergency Services and forgive the charges if the Emergency Service demonstrated that the vehicle was on official business when the toll was charged.
With OTA’s help, OKAMA was able to communicate the procedure to our Members and help them avoid paying unnecessary tolls.  That makes it possible for those EMS spend those funds elsewhere, improving the care that they offer their community.
OKAMA takes pride in helping our Members with this and other beneficial best practices.
